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Headteacher’s Newsletter – 12th February  
 

Well we have all made it through the first half term of working in this new way. Well done 
everyone! 
 

Although the country is still in lockdown, next week is half term, so no remote learning 
after today until Monday 22nd February. Children can continue to access the online 
resources such as Bug Club and RMEasimaths if they wish. 
 

Monday 22nd February is also the day that we should find out more about schools 
reopening. 
 

Google Classroom 
Google Classroom will continue to be the way that children access any remote learning as 
we move forward. 
 

We will also use it to provide the weekly class information for all children – whether 
attending school in person or accessing from home. 
 

Parents of children learning from home already have this information and for those in 
school there is a paper copy of the login details being sent home today. 
 
 
 
 

 


